
2nd General Parent Meeting
February 10, 2021

ZOOM MEETING 6:30pm



THIS SESSION WILL BE RECORDED

Attendance will be taken for this 2nd of 3 General Parent 
meetings. Meeting should finish around 8pm. The last mandatory 
parent meeting is May 5.

Thanks for coming early! While you wait: Please rename 
yourselves with first and last name, and put your child’s first and 
last name in the chat box with their grades. The attendance report 
should also show who is present. 



MISSION STATEMENT
SAP SCHOOL



Welcome and Invocation

Msgr. Sal Pilato

Pastor



Welcome Parents
Thank you Parents/Partners in Education. What a 
year!

VOTED DAILY BREEZE’S FAVORITE PRIVATE 
SCHOOL IN THE SOUTH BAY 2020!

Please Vote in the next few months! Encourage 
kids to be their personal BEST daily

More info coming at end of April for voting

• Parent Survey to garner feedback: 
https://forms.gle/N54jNenvQJAB7FLU7



Catholic Schools’ Week!

• Catholic Schools’ Week recap and photos
• High Needs Cohort 
• 2/1 COVID test on campus, Vaccines: adults 

only, none available for children. This is not 
mandatory but highly encouraged to gain 
herd immunity faster 

• Express Feedback for Good Fundraiser 
2/1-3/2 (Brooke Bacchus from HundredX)



EFG Campaign Updates: 2/1-3/2/2021
Brooke Bacchus from HundredX







Our Vision:
Tribes Community 

Agreements



•Chastity Education Program for Jr High: guest 
speakers/Culture Project, Theology of the Body

•Effective Communication while in distance learning: 
Gradelink and blogs: teachers make sure parents are 
informed (weekly newsletters, phone notifications, 
school app, email blasts, blogs, parent meetings for 
STEP and academic plans, Zoom conferences)

•Student Government projects: student-led initiatives: Bible 
Study. Snack cart, Thanksgiving Drive, Garden Project 
$2000 grant received!

•NED Kindness Adventure Assembly to stay connected

•Family Drive-in Mass last one is on Ash Wednesday at 12 
noon, then monthly Friday Masses, Sacraments, Penance 
Services, Retreats and graduation resume in the Church





Great News!
• NO TUITION INCREASE for next school year: most schools 

raise tuition every year. At SAP you get the most bang for 
your buck! 

• We rely on Generous Sponsors and Donors
• Tuition Fees and Fundraising
• PLCs are so important! We save money this way
• Parent involvement and partnership: kids love seeing you!
• Title Services: Parent Authorization forms/consent forms for 

qualifying students (supplemental services through LAUSD)
• Up next: (PLC updates from Leah and Angelic) Campaign is 

2/1-3/2 We have raised over $29,000 as of this morning!
• Trojan Drawings 2/10 and 2/24, final winners announced 3/10



PLC Leads
•Stewardship: how can you share your 
time, talent, treasure?

•Start signing up for next year as room 
parent or PLC lead, lots to choose from

•Parent Leadership Committee (PLC) 
updates: Leah Nakayama and Angelic 
Nunez-Scott











Please choose at least 4 committees
25 hrs at $10/hr or $250 buy out



PLC Leads: Family Service Hours
 

The school has waived 10 hours and each family is

responsible for completing 20 service hours.
 

Service hours logs are available on the school website.

 

* Trojan Cleaners  - Weekend Service Hours Available

* Gift Card Donations -  $10 = 1 Service Hour        

                

 (Target, Sam’s Club, Home Depot, Office Depot)

* Other school opportunities  - Emails will be sent out

informing parents of any upcoming opportunities.

 

Please complete your hours as soon as possible!!

 Any questions or concerns please email  me

at  acnunez82@gmail.com
 



Catholic Schools’ Week 
Student Appreciation Pajama Day! 



Teacher Appreciation: Cosplay Day



Administration Appreciation: Sports Day



Friday, 2/5 
Special Persons’ Day, Drive-in Mass
100th Day of School!



Please send Sr. Tho your pictures from home so students are 
featured in the yearbook. Deadline is March 1. Do this today!

tpham@stanthonygardena.org



Sports Updates from Athletic Director, Ms. Mahar

We can start registering basketball teams but naturally, the DCS will have to approve this activity which will 

likely depend on if/when students are back on campus. 

The CYO sports have allowed conditioning and working out as long as the students are not scrimmaging or 

touching each other.

CYO Basketball season planning will remain fluid, but at the ready to resume under these conditions:

Payment deferred until season confirmed

A (7/8), B (5/6) & C (3/4) Level Participation

Teams will be limited to two teams at each level for both Boys & Girls. 

All games to be played at school facilities on campus or secured off-site locations (Parks, other schools). 

 No Centralized games.  No Facility Fees.

All games shall be played outdoors, until cleared to play in gyms.  

https://www.google.com/url?q=https://commons.wikimedia.org/wiki/File:Sport_balls.svg&sa=D&source=editors&ust=1613006565022000&usg=AOvVaw1H92wEKQQHpudYvBpWSgS-


Sports (Continued)

Games scheduled during the week and/ weekends.

CYO desires at least two games be scheduled each day to accommodate referees.

 Schools may merge teams if short on players to field a team.  Must be in proximity to each other and not 

displace any players.

Schools will pay Referees on site.  CYO will provide assistance in securing officials.

Valid PLC Coaches cards required.  Online classes will be offered.

A (7/8) Level Playoffs will be regionally structured and limited to fewer teams.

This is all tentative and subject to decisions out of CYO's and SAP’s control. 

Conditioning is cleared, but no practices 

5th-8th parent interest form- basketball  



Re-registration 2/22-26

Re-registration week K-7 grade Feb 22-26         

Must read Parent/Student Handbook online + Sign Form and tuition 
contract. Refer to Parent/Student Pledge from Msgr. Sal and read at 
home in entirety please.

Kindergarten Registration Open to Preschool, current families and 
Parishioners, Spread the word!

March 1 Open Enrollment K-8 for 2021-2022 SY, Referral incentives, 
recruit quality families that will enhance our school and drive forward 
our Catholic mission.





CEF and Tuition Assistance

Contact: Business Manager, Carlos Aguilar email: caguilar@stanthonygardena.org

Newly admitted students can apply for CEF

New Kinder students can apply for CEF

Earliest CEF VIRTUAL Processing Date: 4/9 

*Free money up to $1000 per child, tuition assistance forms from school. We want to help, 
but we want to help families in the greatest financial need first to make Catholic education 
accessible to everyone.

•

mailto:caguilar@stanthonygardena.org


SCRIP

• Buy Gift Cards you use for everyday needs, 
Plan Ahead, Pay your tuition down faster!

• See Mr. Aguilar for more information



Happy Lunch discontinued: Bevaris 
prospective food vendor

● Bevaris interest survey sent out 

















If you didn’t give your feedback yet, here is the link to the Bevaris survey:

https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSd_rM7neIW-s57-rwrg0mBPwf
CokFsDmWRZGSK0TslnrXEidQ/viewform?usp=sf_link

https://www.google.com/url?q=https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSd_rM7neIW-s57-rwrg0mBPwfCokFsDmWRZGSK0TslnrXEidQ/viewform?usp%3Dsf_link&sa=D&source=editors&ust=1613006567759000&usg=AOvVaw10BU5t-IAerY_DqpePu6Q-
https://www.google.com/url?q=https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSd_rM7neIW-s57-rwrg0mBPwfCokFsDmWRZGSK0TslnrXEidQ/viewform?usp%3Dsf_link&sa=D&source=editors&ust=1613006567759000&usg=AOvVaw10BU5t-IAerY_DqpePu6Q-


https://www.google.com/url?q=http://www.stanthonygardena.org/&sa=D&source=editors&ust=1613006568037000&usg=AOvVaw1uAe6w0sY2O_IulhVIQKWK






COVID-19 resources: Arc Sensor Pilot 



Overall Social Emotional Wellness

● Email sent home about wellness
● Look for signs in children: PREVENTION is key
● Be careful with video games (violence and who is chatting with them: Fortnite, Roblox) Encourage 

children to get fresh air and move around more...
● We may be offering a Parent Information Night with a Counselor
● I am talking to DCS and we may have access to a counselor for our students through them or the 

CARES Act funding: stay tuned!

RESOURCES:

Addressing the Mental Health Needs of Young People During the Pandemic
https://www.thehelpgroup.org

CHOC Children’s Mental Health
https://www.choc.org/mental-health/

CDC: Anxiety and Depression in Children
https://www.cdc.gov/childrensmentalhealth/depression.html

WEBMD
Depression in Children: Symptoms and Common Types of Child Depression
https://www.webmd.com/depression/guide/depression-children

https://www.google.com/url?q=https://www.choc.org/mental-health/&sa=D&source=editors&ust=1613006568924000&usg=AOvVaw1QqrPaHtgkyV138cdFaopU
https://www.google.com/url?q=https://www.cdc.gov/childrensmentalhealth/depression.html&sa=D&source=editors&ust=1613006568924000&usg=AOvVaw0govEf0TjeeBuhetVL3PRB
https://www.google.com/url?q=https://www.webmd.com/depression/guide/depression-children&sa=D&source=editors&ust=1613006568925000&usg=AOvVaw27VXUcfNZ3hcF5-Fjb1RD1


PLEASE VOTE!!!
More info coming in April…



Closing Info

• 3rd and Final General parent meeting: 
May 5, 2021

• agrey@stanthonygardena.org
• Thanks and Good night!


